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October 5, 2012 

 

 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP 

(Now set for November 16, 2012, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

 

RE: Commission Investigation into Natural Gas Conservation Programs 

Docket UG-121207 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On July 31, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice to all interested persons scheduling a stakeholder workshop 

in the above rulemaking docket for October 19, 2012, at 9:30 a.m.  Subsequent 

developments affecting the Commission’s calendar make it necessary to reschedule the 

workshop to November 16, 2012. 

 

We encourage your attendance and participation in the stakeholder workshop to be held 

Friday, November 16, 2012, at 9:30 a.m., in Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 

 

If you have questions regarding this Notice, you may contact Deborah Reynolds, by 

email at dreynold@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1255. 

 

 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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